
 
Memorandum 

Florida Department of 
Environmental Protection

TO: Jim Byer 

FROM: Nicole McDonald 

DATE: July 18, 2007 

SUBJECT: Ring Power, Non Compliance Letter 

John Johnson completed a follow up inspection on July 12, 2007 to ensure 
compliance with violations noted in the Non Compliance letter issued on May 
30, 2007.  The facility has made large trays to place under the hydraulic pistons to 
catch the used oil, see pictures below.  The pans are located above the sunken 
concrete/grated floor.  All other issues have been addressed and are in 
compliance. 
 

  
 

 
 


